Kennett, Bonnie

From:

Andrew Lockhart

22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent:

Wednesday, May 01, 2019 6:55 AM

To:

Public Hearing

Subject:

2202-2218 Main Street & 206 E 6th Avenue

Dear Vancouver City Council,

As a Mt Pleasant resident (7th & Scotia) I'm writing to express my support for this re-zoning at 2202-2218 Main Street. I have the following comments

- Main Street is an incredibly important mixed-use corridor in Vancouver, new projects should support it's mix of vibrant and eclectic assembly spaces, restaurants and shops
- The Project floor plans show 3 retail units with Mezzanines on the ground floor, the provision of only 'retail' units reduces the variety that forms an important aspect of Main Street. How can City Council remove barriers for unique/unexpected ground floor uses that support the character of Main Street?

Regards,
Andrew Lockhart
s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

Vancouver